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Dear AEC,

Firstly I wish to state my disgust with objection 402 submitted by “Paul Keating”. This objection
clearly submitted under a false name is defamatory, rude and full of lies. I hope the AEC ignores
this as the pitiful, nasty partisan nonsense it is.

Secondly, I strongly urge the AEC to ignore the submissions entered by the Liberal, Labor, and
Greens parties as far too biased to be practical. The abolition of Higgins which I personally
disagree with but understand, can be easily tidied up as a number of independent members of
the community have pointed out. By reducing the number of the electorates Higgins is split into
the effects on constituents will be minimized. The easy and often suggested solution is to unite
all of Malvern East and move the further west parts into Hotham.

Finally, I still believe the name Higgins should be retained and it is the name Hotham that should
be retired.

Thank you.
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